
The Care Association Alliance was 

created from a discussion between a few 

like-minded local Care Association 

leaders back in 2010.  

Our network and representation has 

grown over time and the Alliance has 

established a forum for local Care 

Associations to exchange best practice 

and experience as well as being a useful 

vehicle to deliver front line issues and 

discussion direct to the central decision 

makers in Adult Social Care. 

Membership of the Care Association 

Alliance is free for local Care 

Associations. More information can be 

found at the website address below. 

Care Association Alliance, James House, Emlyn Lane, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 8BZ 

For Suppliers: 

The Care Association Alliance is 

interested in talking to suppliers 

who may have an interest in 

networking across Care 

Associations 

For Care Associations 

If you are not already part of our 

network, do get in touch.  

There are no membership fees, 

the Alliance works  through 

collaboration and self help 

The Care Association Alliance was created from a discussion between a few 
like-minded local Care Association leaders during 2010 and has since gained a 
more formal footing as a Limited Not for Profit Company with an established 
mission to facilitate the development of local Care Associations, to promote 
high quality sustainable care and to bring a strong, positive and influential 
voice to the national social care and health conversation. The underlying 
message throughout the social and health care sector is to find and deliver 
best practice throughout for the benefit of those being cared for. Recent 
changes to the structure of the Secretary of State for Health’s office by 
adding Social Care to the remit, signals a stronger move towards integration 
or at least cohesion between to two sectors. By working with ADASS, LGA, 
DoH&SC and NHS England, the Care Association Alliance aims to influence 
these developments to find a long term, sustainable, quality social care 
sector.   
 

The Care Association Alliance is member based with no fee. The management 
costs of the Company are kindly supported by commercial sponsorship, for 
which we are very grateful and respond by promoting our sponsors. We meet 
about 4 times a year. Our formal structure is based around having 2 
voluntary Co-Chairs (currently Melanie Weatherley CEO of the Lincolnshire 
Care Association and Erica Lockhart CEO of the Surrey Care Association) with 
administrative support and volunteer leads in specific subjects across the 



All of our member associations are committed to excellence in social care. Our 
meetings have two distinct purposes: sharing best practice and seeking 
discussions with the leading decision makers in social care  


